Durham Personal Computer Users' Club Newsletter



DPCUC General Meeting

Our Club meets monthly on the second Thursday of each month. All meetings are currently held using Zoom.

We hope some day in the future to be able to meet in person again.

Please visit the Club Web Page for all the latest links and information http://www.durhampc-usersclub.on.ca/

FYI Linux in the News 8 Linux - Terminology **Sudoku Puzzles** 12 **Special Interest Groups**

13

INSIDE THIS ISSUE

Next Meeting

Accessibility -Help! Can't see, can't hear, can't touch

by Judy Taylour President, SCV Computer Club; Member, APCUG Speakers Bureau

On ZOOM - Thursday, Jan 9 2025, 7:00PM